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NOTICE 

 
TO: 

 

Jon Levine, Block Representative and NCAC Representative for 
Williamsburg CA 
 
Residents and Affected Neighbors of Construction, Project # 528,  
on N Sycamore Street (from 26th St. N to Williamsburg Blvd.) 
 

FROM: Laura Simpson, Neighborhood Conservation Planner 

DATE: November 16, 2017 

SUBJECT: Neighborhood Conservation Project #528,  N Sycamore St.– 

Construction Notice 

 

 
 
Neighbors, please take note of the following: 
 
Your Construction Manager, Carla Alayon, has been promoted to a new position 
within the Department of Environmental Services.  Over the next month Ms. Alayon 
will transition the project to her Construction Management Supervisor, Nick Taktak, 
until a new CM is hired or assigned.  
 
Please take note of Mr. Taktak’s contact information and notify him should you have 
any project-related concerns during construction: 

Nick Taktak 
Construction Management Supervisor 
Ktaktak@arlingtonva.us 
(703) 228-7527  office phone 
(571) 237-0195  mobile phone 
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